Hello all HikaNation,

Martha Cannon called with news last night of John’s passing and asked me to share with you, his hiking
family.

She shared that he took ill playing dominoes with their friends, and later died in the hospital peacefully in
her arms.

Jan. 15, 2023 we went to meet up with the other HikaNation friends hiking the skies above.

An obituary is forthcoming for our website, however she asked any who wanted to be a part to join them
at memorial today.

The service will be live-streamed at www.youtube.com/tbctulsa at 2 pm EST. He will be buried next to
Gloria with his military cap and pipe we all remember.

No flowers needed, postings on legacy.com are welcome, as well as cards.

Cards can be sent to :
The Cannon family
3754 E 45th St.
Tulsa, OK 74135

Martha is doing well and shared that they had 15 blessed years together, both very much in love and
joyful to the end.
She is doing well and has a large family of support.

Hugs to all in the new year,

Paula
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